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The ISIE Foundation Board was enlarged with Irena Dukic and Arnold Tukker, both 
agreed by the ISIE Board.  Formalities require acceptance with the Netherlands 
Chamber of Commerce (KVK). This step is also required for taking responsibility for the 
operation of the ABN-AMRO Bank Account by them. The process has had its delays and 
has been finalized only for Arnold Tukker. The procedure of Irena Dukic with the 
Chamber of Commerce seems ongoing and is expected to be finalized soon. (The KVK 
has sent an email for additional information.)  Then Irena can take over my role with the 
Bank Account as well, as intended already for the full year 2025. 
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